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I have made this a preliminary draft because | am not certain whether there are
additional statutes that will need to be amended in order to effectuate your intent. |
have sent the preliminary draft to all LRB attorneys for their review. Some of the
attorneys are not in the office at this time. By September 10, we will have completed
our review and | expect to be able to produce a final draft for your approval.

Jeffery T. Kuesel
Managing Attorney
Phone: (608) 266—6778



